
Dear Esteemed Partner, 
 
Greetings from UTAR, Malaysia! 
 
In conjunction with the Chinese New Year 2022, we would like to invite your university to participate in 
the International Celebration of Virtual Chinese New Year Carnival 2022 scheduled to be held from 18 January 
to 21 January 2022 on the Zoom platform. 

Chinese New Year, also known as Lunar New Year, is a 15-day celebration during the first month of the Lunar 
Calendar celebrated by Chinese people around the world. The celebration is to usher out the old year and bring 
forth great fortune and prosperity to begin the new year. 

Chinese New Year festival has been part of our identity where we wish to bring the warmest seasonal greetings 
to everyone whom we hold dear in our hearts. We want to share the true meaning of the festival where, amidst 
the pandemic, we celebrate reunion and abundance while we restore, rebuild, and prosper in the foreseeable 
future. 
  
The Department of Student Affairs would like to invite the overseas students to join our pre-celebration and share 
with us their experience for celebrating this special occasion. 

Enclosed are the details of the International Celebration of Virtual Chinese New Year Carnival 2022 and the 
activities: 
  
Title                 : Pre Event and Contest of The International Celebration of Virtual Chinese New Year Carnival 
2022 
Date                 : 20 December 2021 to 21 February 2022 
Activities          : Ongoing Competition and Programme  

Platform           : Zoom (Please refer to the tentative programme as attached) 

  
Live Workshop and Activity 
  
Title                 : Live International Celebration of Virtual Chinese New Year Carnival 2022 

Date                 : 21 January 2021 
Activities          : Live Online Programme (Please refer to the tentative programme as attached) 
Time                : 8pm to 10pm 

Platform           : Zoom 
  

For further information or any queries, please contact us at 03-90860288 ext. 826 or via Hotline at 012-7232281 
or email to choongyc@utar.edu.my. 
  
We look forward to welcoming your participation in this enjoyable event. 

Thank you. 
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